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2001 / 2002
Branch Executive

Chair:
Trent Cherry, P.Eng.

Past Chair:
Barry Ranger, P.Eng.

Vice Chair:
Jim Sweeney, P.Eng.

Treasurer:
Sloane Dieken, P.Eng.

Prof Dev Coord:
Kevin Thomas, P.Eng.

Technical Coord:
Vacant

Members at Large:
Tim Benko, P.Eng.

Kathryn Cramer, E.I.T.

Krista Howe, E.I.T.
Chris Ketchum, E.I.T.
Sheldon Stark, E.I.T.

D'Arcy Wooldridge, E.I.T.

Since the last APEGGA Council Meeting, the following activities
have taken place in the Vermilion River Branch:

Executive Meetings:

A branch planning session was held September 26, 2001 and a
branch executive meeting was held in Lloydminster on October
22, 2001.

Student Outreach:

The Teacher Award recognition dinner was held October 18, 2001.
Finances:

An up to date balance is not available at this time.

Events Held:

A tour of the Windsor Salt plant was held October 3rd, 2001 with
13 people travelling from Lloydminster for the event.

Future:

The branch is hosting a 1st Annual Pool Social Night on
Wednesday November 28th with both ASET/SASST and APEGS
members encouraged to attend. The next executive meeting has
been set for December 10th in Lloydminster.
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